
Dear Valued Patients, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Drug Access Program designed to improve 

access to vital medications for our patients. 

This program aims to provide assistance for those who may have difficulty affording their 

prescribed medications. We understand that access to essential treatments is critical to your 

health and well-being. 

Program Highlights: 

• Financial assistance for eligible patients 

• Personalized support in obtaining medications 

• Dedicated staff to answer your questions 

We encourage you to contact our office for more information about eligibility and how to apply 

for this program. Your health is our top priority, and we are here to help you access the 

medications you need. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our healthcare community. 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Team 


